
 

Press Communiqué 

 

Temporary Diversion scheme for Reconstruction of Ste Marie Bridge on 

B9 at Baie Jacotet 

 
The public is hereby informed that infrastructural works will be carried out along Black River 

– Savanne Coast Road at Baie Jacotet from 05 December 2019 to 24 December 2019 daily. 

  

Accordingly, there will be partial diversion of traffic on this section of the Road B9 at Baie 

Jacotet. 

 

Traffic signs will be set up to inform and guide road users. 

 

Drivers are strongly advised to exercise caution when approaching the works area. 

 

The Ministry regrets any inconvenience caused and relies on the usual cooperation and 

collaboration of the public. 

 

 

04 December 2019   Ministry of Land Transport and Light Rail 

 


